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With innovations such as 

programmable thermostats, 

energy management systems, 

turbochargers, green fuels, 

industrial controls and  

lighter aircraft components,  

we are building a world that 

is safer and more secure, 

more comfortable and energy 

efficient, more innovative and 

productive; a world where 

quality of life is  

always improving.

Nothing is more important than ensuring a clean, safe and healthy environment for our families, 
colleagues, neighbors and communities. That’s why Honeywell integrates health, safety and 
environmental protections into everything we do. 

Good business, economic growth and responsibility can — and must — go hand in hand. That 
principle is what guides Honeywell as we grow and accelerate productivity while meeting or 
exceeding regulatory standards. Both in our own practices and in the technological innovations 
we create, we are working toward a cleaner, safer, healthier world. 

Honeywell’s Sustainable Opportunity Policy is deliberately and directly embedded into our 
companywide operating system. The policy combines our commitment to safeguarding natural 
resources with our commitment to discovering new possibilities to foster innovation and drive 
economic growth by expanding the world’s sustainable capacity.

At the heart of Honeywell’s commitments are the goals of reducing greenhouse gases (GHGs), 
boosting energy efficiency and conserving water.

Here are a few examples of how Honeywell is continuously improving:

◗◗ We exceeded our first public goal to reduce global GHGs by more than 30 percent and improve 
energy efficiency by more than 20 percent between 2004 and 2011;

◗◗ A second five-year goal, set to reduce our GHG emissions by an additional 15 percent per 
dollar of revenue from 2011 levels, was met three years early; 

◗◗ In March, we announced a third public goal: by 2019, Honeywell will reduce our global GHG 
emissions by an additional 10 percent per dollar of revenue from our 2013 levels;

◗◗ Since 2010, our facilities have implemented more than 2,100 efficiency projects including 
building automation/controls, lighting and mechanical upgrades; and

◗◗ Honeywell maintains a global inventory of our water usage and continually looks for 
conservation opportunities while strategically targeting water conservation projects in areas 
that are experiencing “water stress” as defined by the World Resources Institute. 

A sustainable environment is also a safe environment. The safety of our colleagues and partners 
is our top priority. We have implemented strategic processes that identify and eliminate risks, 
promoting an overarching and continuously improving culture of safety excellence. And the 
results speak for themselves: Honeywell has a safety record that is in the top quartile for large 
companies based on a weighted average for the sectors in which we operate.

Nearly half of our product and service portfolio is dedicated to energy efficiency. In fact, the United 
States could reduce its energy consumption 20–25 percent by immediately and comprehensively 
adopting existing Honeywell technologies. With innovations such as programmable thermostats, 
energy management systems, turbochargers, green fuels, industrial controls and lighter aircraft 
components, we are building a world that is safer and more secure, more comfortable and energy 
efficient, more innovative and productive; a world where quality of life is always improving. 
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